
Letter to Parents about Health Education 

Initiative 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce a new Health Education Initiative that will be introduced in our 

school starting this semester. Our goal is to equip students with the knowledge and skills 

necessary to make informed health decisions and promote overall well-being. 

This initiative will cover various topics including nutrition, physical activity, mental health, and 

preventative care. Our dedicated staff will use interactive methods to engage students in 

meaningful discussions and activities. 

As partners in your child's education, we encourage you to discuss these topics at home and 

support your child in making healthy choices. Further details about the program and upcoming 

workshops will be shared soon. 

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a healthy learning environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


